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September 2023 

McMillans Road, Northlakes 

Pedestrian crossing works 

 

Dear Stakeholder,  

The Department of Infrastructure, Planning and Logistics is constructing a new pedestrian crossing on 

McMillans Road near Northlakes Shopping Centre. 

The new pedestrian crossing will: 

• improve road safety for all road users, including pedestrians and cyclists, by incorporating a 

signalised pedestrian crossing and a footpath 

• improve accessibility to and from the bus stop on McMillans Road and the Northlakes Shopping 

Centre 

Works are anticipated to commence mid-September 2023 and are expected to be complete by mid-

December 2023. 

To reduce disruptions during peak traffic times, construction works will be carried out between the hours 

of 9am and 3.30pm. 

Motorists, pedestrians and cyclists are advised to take caution during these works and adhere to the traffic 

management in place. Temporary lane closures and speed restrictions will apply. 

Road users, residents and business owners can like and follow RoadReportNT on Facebook for up to date 

information as works progress. 

For more information, contact Department of Infrastructure, Planning and Logistics Senior Project 

Manager Victor Jay on phone 0427 634 298 or email victor.jay@nt.gov.au. 

For more information please visit dipl.nt.gov.au/projects/pedestrian-crossing-study-mcmillans-road,-

northlakes   
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